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Membership Outreach and Recruitment



The Organic Trade Association plans to continue use of the 

#LiveOrganic hashtag to educate and inspire consumers to 



work plan. The next webinar, to be held in 2018, will focus on how 

to communicate the benefits of organic fiber and textiles.

Organic Fiber & Textiles Highlights
Getting the facts straight about organic cotton farming

In response to a May 28 article entitled “Your organic cotton 


